Please be aware that there is a water main break on Ferry Road, from 124 Ferry Road to 136 Ferry Road,
including Sweet Apple Tree Lane, Longmeadow Drive, and Samantha Way. At this time, residents living
in this area will not have water as crews work to repair this break. Water is expected to be restored
within 6-8 hours. When water is restored, it is normal for it to be cloudy in appearance. This is due to
sediment build up. To clear up the water, please run your tap for a few minutes to flush the water line. If
you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact Pennichuck Water Service
Company at 1-800-553-5191, or the Department of Public Works at 978-462-7611. We thank you in
advance for your patience and understanding.




